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FAYETTEVILLE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA TO PERFORM TWO CHAMBER 
MUSIC CONCERTS IN HISTORIC ST. JOHN’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH IN JANUARY

Musicians of the Fayetteville Symphony Orchestra (FSO) will be performing two chamber music concerts in the 
month of January in historic St. John’s Episcopal Church in Downtown Fayetteville. The first concert will be held 
on Thursday, January 12 at 7:30pm showcasing the FSO principal string musicians performing Mozart’s Eine 
kleine Nachtmusik, and the second concert will be held on Thursday, January 26 at 7:30pm featuring FSO wood-
wind, brass, and string principals performing Handel’s Water Music. Additional pieces will also be performed on 
each concert. 

Mozart’s Eine kleine Nachtmusik is probably one of the most well-known pieces of music ever composed even to 
this day. The best description for anyone that has no music background is that parts of it used to be used as the first 
ring-tone for most Nokia cell phones! Handel’s Water Music is also a popular chamber piece - originally written 
to be performed on the River Thames for King George I in 1717, Water Music also includes several well-known 
tunes that are a joy to listen to, and easy on the ear.

Tickets are $27 for adults, $24 for seniors and military, $11 for students with a valid ID and children 6-18, and 
children 5 and under are free. Seating is limited to 300 for each concert, so the Fayetteville Symphony encourages 
people to purchase their tickets in advance to guarantee themselves a seat.
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Julia Atkins
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